
                                        

Our stories this term:  

            
Please see our class page on the Discovery website 

for videos of these books being read aloud for 

children to watch. 

 

      

              
 

          

 

 

                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Stage 2 Newsletter – Summer Term  2023 

Zahida’s Class  

Some of the things we have learnt so far 
 

Geography: 

We have been learning that signs, plans and symbols can 

help us find our way around places. We looked at 

different plans including the one of our school. The 

children made a plan to identfy the school entrance and 

the bays where their own bus stops.                                

                                           

 
 

Art: 

We have been learning about the sculptures of Anthony 

Gormley such as the Angel of the North. The children 

have learnt that sculptures can be made from different 

materials. They enjoyed making their own sculptures 

using different natural materials. 

 

          
 

             

Our Curriculum this term:   
 

 

Science: 
Now that spring is upon us, what better time 

to be taking a look at the gorgeous flowers  

and plants that bloom around this time of year.  

We will be looking at identifying the features of 

plants and flowers and trying to grow our own. 

 

 

Art 
In art we will be revisiting seasons of the year, looking at the 

colours that you see during the seasons and using pastel chalks to 

create our own season themed artwork.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Computing 
The children will be looking at robots and how to input instructions to 

create an algorithm. They will also be accessing the programming 

platform Scratch to engage in different elements of programming and 

identify ways to ‘debug’ the programming if the icon moves in the wrong 

direction. 

 

PE 

Our PE day is on Monday  
afternoon. 

This term we will be focusing on kicking, running and changing directions. 
We will also be continuing to have MFC coming in for 3 sessions 

throughout this half term. 

We are continuing to use the Showbie app to send you 

photographs and information about your child’s learning. Please 

let us know if you are unable to access Showbie and we can 

support you with this. 

 


